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As a rural Oregonian (Wallowa County) we CAN NOT afford HJR201.  Our low 

income county can not afford to carry the weight of the over the top spending of those 

in Salem and Portland.  Oregonian’s already pays higher taxes than most states.  I 

am in the process of transferring all my LLC’s to Texas, as the taxes in Oregon are 

already ridiculous and don’t allow us to grow and prosper.  And now Oregon wants to 

tax us even more!  The taxes in our city is already out of range of most people being 

able to live here and this would further the devastation of making even more people 

unhoused!  Shame on all the law makers in Oregon who think this will solve any of 

our on going issues.  


